PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, October 3, 2023

Cafeteria
= Due to the power outage, the cafeteria will be closed today.

Entrepreneurship — Pop-up Markets
= One day only! Come visit the Fall Pop Up Market! Visit us at the bottom of the ramp at lunch on October 11
and see what homemade gifts the Grade 11 Entrepreneurship class has to offer. Cash and card accepted.
See you there.

Guidance — Grade 12 Google Hub
= Grade 12 Student - Have you accepted the invite to the Guidance Hub Google Classroom? If not, you should!
October is a very busy month. College Bound Tutorials, apprenticeship information sessions, University and
College Fair information. All sign-ups for any of these are in Google classroom. Please fill out the proper
Google forms for the sessions you want to attend. You must sign up to attend.

Guidance - University Fair
= Any grade 11’s who would like to attend the University Fair are asked to sign up in Guidance. Grade 11’s are
invited to attend the second half of each session. Sign up is mandatory prior to the event.

Hockey, Boys Varsity
= Boys’ varsity hockey is starting soon. Try outs are October 10", 12" and 18 after school at Scugog Arena. If
interested, please se Mr. Michel in Room 154 for permission forms and more information.

Leadership Camp Councilors
= Areyou interested in being a camp councilor for Leadership Camp? Can you come to weekly meetings to
plan our Leadership Camp? Pick up your application today from the main office for a chance to be chosen
for this year’s camp committee. Hand in your application to the office by October 5.

Music Department

= Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble will have their regular rehearsals today after school and this
evening. See you all there!

= Attention all PPHS musicians participating in extracurricular groups, if you have not returned your Every Gig
in the World form, you need to get it to Ms. Rensink ASAP. These forms MUST be filled out and returned in
order for you to continue participating in rehearsals and performances.

= The Music Department is holding its first Café Talent Night of the school year this Thursday evening
beginning at 7 pm. If you have never been to Café Talent Night, you need to come on out. This is a relaxed
evening of performance arts by students and staff. You will enjoy everything from vocal solos, to
instrumental duets, to poetry and dance. We hope to see you all there. Donations at the door.



